

Hart County Board of Elections and Registration P.O. Box 426 182 Cade St., Suite B Hartwell, GA 30643 Tel# 706-376-8911/Fax# 706-376-1694

E-mail: rwebb@hartcountyga.gov

Dear Provisional Voter,

Your provisional ballot has been submitted. The Hart County Board of Elections and Registration has three days following the election to determine whether or not your vote is to be counted in the final election results. You have received a *Provisional Ballot Voting Guide* that explains all the reasons for voting a Provisional Ballot. Please use this guide to determine what document you need to provide to the office in order to prove your identity or voter registration status. These documents must be submitted to the office by 5:00 pm, November 5, 2021.

To check your provisional ballot status, you may call the Board of Elections and Registration Office during regular business hours. Or you may go to the following link:

Georgia My Voter Page (ga.gov)

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the election staff at 706-376-8911.

Sincerely,

Robin Webb Elections Coordinator